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Dear John

I am writing to express our thanks to you, for your recent help in helping us to acquire
not only certification but also an awareness to Power Boating itself.
Your first session with us proved to be more valuable than we could have imagined.
On our own boat you spent five hours checking its overall condition" safety equipment
and training us both in general boating skills, this combined with two hours at sea
showing us how to handle the boat and how to look at sea conditions that would effect
any planned trips. We were very impressed and so immediately booked the RYA level
2 course with you.
The following day we followed the good practice that you recommended ie: Tides,
Weather etc and planned our liule trip along the coast to Keyhaven. To our surprise
and the Met Office a storm blew up half an how into our trip rain, thunder/lighning
hail and VERY ROUGH SEAS. But by not panicking and employing all the advice
given to us the previous day we managed to get back to harbour very wet but safe.

Later that day we had heard of other boats that had been beached or had to be assisted
bytheRNLI .

Several weeks later we spent Two interesting and enjoyable days with you gaining
further knowledge and expanding our capabilities.
Having been on numerous courses and seminars I would like to commend your
communication and training skills and would rocemmend your services to anybody
taking up boating.
Thank you again for your time and patience and look forward to participating on other
courses with you.

Dave Price


